Written Submission to Mossmorran and Braefoot Bay Community and Safety Committee Meeting of 24th November 2022
Mossmorran and Braefoot Bay Expert Advisory Group on Noise, Light & Vibration
In 2022 the Expert Advisory Group has met on 10th March 2022 and 20th June 2022.
The Group agreed to share currently available data (reports, links to public websites etc.). Shell to provide the group with Air Quality FAQs so that a similar exercise could be completed for noise, vibration and light. ExxonMobil to provide a presentation to Group on the noise surveys carried out over the last few years. The Terms of Reference was also discussed, updated and agreed. Two places within the group are to be offered to local Community Councils. The Group is to produce FAQs on Noise, Vibration and Light issues and to liaise with Communications EAG in this respect.

